
 

 
 

27th September, 2024 

 

To, 

The Manager, 

Department of Corporate Services, 

BSE Limited 

P.J. Tower, Dalal Street, Fort, Mumbai 400001. 

 

Dear Sir,  

Ref: Scrip Code: 517399 

Sub: Intimation of Closure of Trading Window. 

 

Dear Sir, 

 

With reference to the above subject, we wish to inform you that in terms of Company "Code of 

Conduct to Regulate, Monitor and Report Trading by Insiders" the Trading Window for dealing 

in the securities of the Company shall remain closed from Tuesday 1st October, 2024, till the 

end of 48 hours after the declaration of Un-audited financial results of the Company for the 

quarter and half year ended 30th September, 2024.  

 

The Trading Window shall open after 48 hours of declaration of the said results. The date of the 

Board meeting to consider and approve, inter alia, Un-audited Financial Results for the quarter 

and half year ended on 30th September, 2024 shall be intimated separately in due course.  

 

Kindly take the above on your record and acknowledge receipt. 

 

Thanking You,  

Yours Faithfully, 

 

For VXL INSTRUMENTS LIMITED 

 

 

 

 

 

_____________________________ 

Shruti Bhuwania 

Director 

DIN: 06630867 
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